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SONORA MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS 

FRIDAY, MAY 4, 2018                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 

Fri. 5/4  Attention seniors:  If you need your final transcript sent out at the end of the 

school year, be sure to fill out a Transcript Request form and turn it in before 

school is out.  You can get the request form in the Guidance Office from Mr. 

De Jesus.  After completing the form, drop it off in the box labeled “Final 

Transcripts” on Mr. De Jesus’ desk.  Remember, this service is free to current 

students, so be sure to take advantage of it before school is out!   

Tues. 5/8  Attention all girls’ soccer players:  If you plan on playing soccer next school 

year, you need to attend a meeting in Room 642 with Coach Witt on Tuesday, 

May 8
th

 at lunch. This meeting is for all girls’ soccer players who want to play 

next year.  Make sure you are at the meeting next Tuesday at lunch! 

Fri. 5/4  Attention all NHS members:  If you are a senior and you would like to buy a 

stole for graduation, you must come to the Activities window today at break to 

buy it.  This is the last time you will be able to order your stole.  Make sure you 

come to the Activities window by break today if you want a stole for 

graduation! 

Fri. 5/4  Hula Hawkins is tonight from 7:00 to 10:00 p.m. in the breezeway between the 

900 building and the science wing.  Tickets will be sold today at break and 

lunch for $8.00 with ASB and $10.00 without or for a guest who is not from 

Sonora.  Remember, guest passes will not be accepted at the door, so make sure 

you buy your guest’s ticket no later than lunch today.  Tickets will not be sold 

after lunch, but will be sold at the door for $15.00, only to Sonora students.  

Make sure you bring your I.D. card to the dance; that is your ticket in.   

Wed. 5/9  Attention all boys’ soccer players:  If you plan on playing soccer next school 

year, you need to attend a meeting in Room 642 with Coach Witt on 

Wednesday, May 9th at lunch. This meeting is for all boys’ soccer players who 

want to play soccer next year.  Make sure you are at the meeting next 

Wednesday at lunch! 

Wed. 5/9  Have you seen the movie Love Simon or read the book?  GSA will be 

discussing the book and movie Love, Simon this Wednesday at lunch in Rroom 

311.  All are welcome!  Bring your lunch, bring a friend, and bring ideas for 

discussion!  See you there! 
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